
 

KEY MESSAGES 
 

 

 Reminder: Pupils should be in school no later than 8.25am as tutor set 

starts at 8.30am 

 Enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend! 

 

Week Ending: 3 May 2019 

YEAR 7 
Year 7 have had a busy week again with their final assessments and we are proud of how mature they have been throughout this period. 

Alongside this a group of our students took part in a STEM day which involved bridge building. They had an excellent time learning about the 

science and engineering behind this.  

As well as this we have also had a busy sporting week!  Matthew Cox and James Berry competed in the swimming regional championships in 

Corby and between them they made 12 finals - James won two silvers and a bronze and Matt won a silver along with students Ava Buxton 

and George Cummings. The Year 7 girls played valiantly in the Quarter Finals of the ESFA cup - every girl put in their all and although we did 

not win, we are very proud of the hard work, effort and dedication. We look forward to seeing them again in the County Cup Final.  

Head of Year 7: Miss L Hughes   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Ridley 

YEAR 8 

Year 8 have enjoyed taking part in an epic STEM workshop this week. They had the opportunity to listen to a professional engineer and think 

carefully about what goes into planning, designing and developing an architectural masterpiece. The feedback from the day was exceptional 

and is a true reflection of how hard our students work.  

Alongside this we would like to congratulate Phoenix Weir 8.4, who has won a Tennis Europe tournament held in Nottingham last week! 

Phoenix travels all over Europe competing for GB in extremely high level competitions and for him to win this tournament is a massive 

achievement and extremely rewarding after all the hard work and training he puts in. Well done!  

Head of Year 8: Miss N Ward   Achievement Coordinator: Miss B Marshall 

YEAR 9 
Year 9 assessments are coming to an end and most students have behaved admirably; hopefully their hard work and revision will be 

rewarded with promising results. 

Activities Week options have been designated to pupils this week and pupils seem exceptionally happy with the range of activities on offer. 

The year group are having a focus on careers at the moment and pupils should stay on the look out for trip opportunities. The first trip is of an 

agricultural nature and Mrs Farmer and Miss Smith are collecting the names of interested pupils. 

Head of Year 9: Mr D Mordue   Achievement Coordinator: Miss J Smith 

YEAR 10 
The Year 10s have had another excellent week.  The students have been preparing designs for their Year 11 tie and the final three to choose 

from were selected this week by a pupil panel selected by the year group. The designs prepared have been absolutely excellent  The 

students will have a vote to decide on the final tie in the near future. 

It was great to see so many parents at the C-D Band Parents’ Evening. We look forward to working with you to help your child achieve the 

targets set at this Parents Evening. 

The Year 10s have also been reminded to be looking for placements for Work Experience in October. If your child requires any help doing 

this, then please contact your child’s tutor. 

Head of Year 10: Miss V Salt   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Sheldon 

YEAR 11 
Whilst pupils are busy revising for their upcoming GCSE assessments, preparations for Leavers’ Day are well underway. 

On Friday 10 May, the year group will come together to commemorate their time at Toot Hill. A reminder to all pupils that they are required to 

attend in appropriate “fancy dress” for the day which will involve a celebration assembly along with a BBQ for lunch. 

Both staff and pupils are really looking forward  to it!! 

Head of Year 11: Mr D Lynas   Achievement Coordinator: Miss A Hall  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAREERS UPDATE 

Careers Update - Year 10+ 

International Enterprise - two week trip to Slovakia - 19 August - 1 September 2019 

NG1 and YouNG are offering a free trip to Slovakia for a limited number of students from 19 August - 1 September.  This is funded by the Erasmus 
+ Programme and is open to students in Years 10-13.  There will be an opportunity to have a stall at an international market, take part in  cultural 
experiences and to visit employers. If your son/daughter is interested please contact Mrs Farmer ffarmer@toothillschool.co.uk     A meeting for 
interested students/parents will be held at School shortly. 
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